

A Greater Way to Bank

Dear Valued Member:

We are very excited about our **NEW Hackensack Branch** at **100 Hudson Street**, located in the heart of Hackensack. **We are hard at work tweaking things to make sure it's perfect**. Please follow us on social media or visit our website at greateralliance.org/newhackensack for updates.

 Our ATM's at our new location are not yet available, please stay tuned for updates on their availability. Please use any of our SURCHARGE-FREE ATM's at over 85,000 locations to access your money or visit any of our other branches, <u>click here</u> to find a location.

We are very excited about this change and cannot wait until you can see our new facility. It is tailored to service your financial needs, while utilizing the latest and proven technology paired with our member focused work flow geared for your convenience.

- Heart of Hackensack
- More Accessible to Transportation
- New Interactive Member Experience
- New Working Environment for Employees



This branch is our tribute to the City of Hackensack, our birth city. For the past 84 years, we called Hackensack home and the city embraced us as one of the true, born, and raised Financial Institution that served its citizens' financial needs **since 1937**. Generations of Hackensack families have utilized all our products and services to better their financial health.

I would like to express our continued gratitude and sincere thanks for all the support you have given us over these past 84 years. We look forward to a continued and prosperous relationship with our members for years to come.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at any time. We look forward to seeing you at our new location.

"This new working environment is conducive to collaborating with members, other professionals in our field, and community leaders. Greater Alliance Federal Credit Union is not just a bank, we are a community partner."

-Glenn Guinto President/CEO of Greater Alliance FCU

If you have any questions about the move of our Hackensack Branch, please give us a call at (201)-599-5500 Ext: 280 or email us at info@greateralliance.org.

Sincerely,

Glenn Guinto
President/CEO





Copyright © 2021 Greater Alliance Federal Credit Union. All Rights Reserved.